
The	Margaretta	Township	Trustees	met	in	regular	session	on	August	4,	2016	at	7	p.m.																																																
Mr.	Bias	and	Mr.	Pooch	were	present																																																																																																																																						
Mr.	Bias	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Pooch	to	approve	the	minutes	from	the	July	21,	2016	meeting	as	
presented	by	the	Fiscal	Officer.		Vote:		all	ayes.																																																																																																																									
Mr.	Bias	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Pooch	to	approve	and	sign	warrants	#15353-15381	and	efts	that	were	
submitted	by	the	Fiscal	Officer	for	payment	since	our	last	meeting.		Vote:		all	ayes.																																																																																										
Mr.	Bias	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Pooch	to	accept	the	financial	reports	that	were	submitted.		Vote:		all	
ayes.	

Mr.	Keith	Kreager	and	Mr.	Ricky	Ring	of	Crystal	Rock	were	at	the	meeting.			Mr.	Ring	has	some	questions	
about	a	fence	that	his	neighbor	put	up.		He	discussed	this	with	our	zoning	inspector	Tom	Johnson.	

Chief	Johnson	gave	his	Fire	Department	report.																																																																																																																						
He	said	there	had	been	an	accident	with	unit	121.		Snyder	Collision	will	be	doing	the	repairs.																																	
There	will	be	a	FEMA	Class	November	13-18,	2016	at	Perkins	Twsp.																																																																																
The	contract	with	Bay	View	was	discussed.																																																																																																																								
Chief	Johnson	would	like	to	have	a	packet	of	forms	and	any	other	information	needed	for	new	hires.		
The	Trustees	told	him	to	take	care	of	putting	that	together.																																																																																																	
Chief	said	he	is	also	going	to	update	employee	information.		This	would	include	phone	numbers,	e-mail	
addresses	and	spouse	information.	

Mr.	Jim	Neill	gave	his	Road/Cemetery	Department	reports.		Mr.	Neill	gave	an	update	on	our	truck	
purchase.																																																																																																																																																																																					
Jim	said	that	the	cost	of	doing	the	approach	at	2024	Homegardner	Road	is	$1860	from	Gerold	
Construction.	

Mr.	Jim	Johnson	gave	a	Storm	Water	report.		

Mr.	Bias	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Pooch	to	accept	Sandy	Martin’s	resignation	effective	August	5,	2016.		
Vote:		all	ayes.																																																																																																																																																																									
Sandy	would	like	to	come	back	next	summer	to	continue	work	on	records	retention.	

Mr.	Bias	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Pooch	to	adjourn.		Vote:		all	ayes.																																																																																	
The	meeting	adjourned	at	9	p.m.	

	

	 	 	 	 	 	


